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The National Institution of Human Rights (NIHR)’s president Maria Khoury has received the International Committee of the Red 
Cross (ICRC)’s representative to the Kingdom of Bahrain James Liner. Khoury praised the ICRC’s role of consolidating and spread-
ing the culture of human rights, developing the skills and capacities of workers in this field.

An informative workshop for all the teachers was organized at Bahrain Indian School on November 11 by the 
school counselor Lalita Andrade. The workshop focused on the aspect of stress & depression, its symptoms, 
ways to overcome it and to change one’s attitude to various aspects of our own lives. 

Visitors enjoyed live entertainment shows held on the sidelines of the FIA WEC Bapco 6 Hours 
of Bahrain organised at Bahrain International Circuit.

Public Prosecutor Dr. Ali bin Fadhl Al-Buainain received Egyptian Attorney General Nabeel Sadiq and the accompanying delegation, who 
arrived yesterday evening in Bahrain. The meeting was attended by Senior Attorney General Ahmed Al-Dosari and Attorney General Osama 
Al-Oufi. They will hold talks on exchanging expertise, building competences, as well as the institutional and judicial achievements achieved 
by the Public Prosecution in Bahrain.

Under the patronage of the newly-appointed US Ambassador Justin Siberell, the American Women’s Association held the annual Snowflake Craft Fair at the Diplomat Radisson Blu Hotel, Manama yesterday. The Ambassador officially opened the one-day exhibition.


